

Hayes Primary School

George Lane Bromley Kent BR2 7LO





































Dear Parents/Carers

Re: Postponement of year 5 French Story Telling Workshop

Dear parents/carers,

Unfortunately, due to the current climate, we will be postponing the French workshop until the next academic year. We will inform you of the new date once this has been finalised.

We will suspend the option to pay via ParentPay until nearer to the time. If you have already paid online, this will be used for your child to attend the workshop when they return in year 6.

If you have any further questions, please contact your child's class teacher.

Yours sincerely,

Madame Townsend Language Leader

